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Appreciation and Congratulations 
 
 

Sincere thanks extended to the Educational  
Department of Al Ayat – Guizah Governorate. 

 
And our deepest Congratulations to the 
Dr. Nader Riad's School Administration, 

Kafr Amar- Al Ayat-El Guizah. 
On the occasion of their having attained the percentage of 80%,8 in 

the Intermediary Certificate .  And their being Third at the 
Governorate level in the context for School Gardens, and 

preservation of the environment. 
 
 

  

* Translated from Arabic Original 
  Source: Al Ahram Newspaper 27/6/1996 


